
 

 

 

 

 

          7th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We would like to make you aware of some important changes regarding PCR testing that ADEK have recently 

issued. 

  

For any student who is still yet to return to school, they must have a 96 hour valid PCR test prior to entry. This is 

only applicable the first time they enter school this academic year. 

  

For students under the age of 12 years, their current PCR test will be valid for 30 days from the date of their 

initial test.  For the majority of our students under 12 years, no further PCRs testing will be required until the end 

of the month. 

  

For students 12-18 years, their PCR test is only valid for 14 days and as such, the majority of students in this age 

bracket will require a new PCR test soon. Students must have a PCR test valid within 14 days in order to enter 

school so please check your child’s current status, remembering that it takes time for you to receive the results. 

Our free testing centre is Biogenix Labs G42 Healthcare – Masdar City use the code K-9190. They are open 

between 07:00am – 11:00pm every day. You may of course use an alternative provider somewhere more 

convenient to you, but at your own cost. 

  

We are hoping to offer testing at school in the coming days for students 12-18 years but have not yet been 

notified when this will be. Should you wish your child to be tested at school, please complete the attached 

consent form before midday tomorrow. Click here to complete form. The school testing option will not be 

available after mid-day on Tuesday, 7th September as we need to coordinate with the clinic provider.  Once you 

have filled in the online form, your child will be issued with a paper declaration form that they will bring home for 

you to sign and present on the day of testing. It is only once we receive the online and paper copy that your child 

will be able to be tested at school. 

  

Given the short notice we have received, the window for completing the forms for school testing is very tight. You 

do however have the option of visiting the free testing centre or another provider should you so wish. 

 

Thank you for your support in making sure that your child always remains in the PCR testing window, keeping our 

community safe at all times. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mike Wolfe 

Vice Principal 

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu2714744.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DJ4cz57KfpVXHJzntWbEtf5v7D8B1xn1sPIkRkE8Oy-2Be1PebhvVudES3-2FTCci1LexMS8OODJOwzZomKdXRg8UQ76zlITO1ErMWyFsXxcF5Ez5ttW8N-2F-2FoW00pdOSR1yUzxkaYBZzYb3IS-2FJJNF9JtUNctk6nByv9eb02I2FocUJA-2FLrVcQBktnDReZ8T3Q33ZiRCd5-2Fk-2ByWEv2VUUAJoIJG92WeX-2B72cLVtbBQhkHPUWRb9eBXtk223Knzptg-2FLGC4CRJ7WV6Zb2GRaNAppn0WwowWFuyw8jFmTs7IxwE9yamaRUGYuy4CzbRwMYA1u525jeFka1Ai-2Fa54tFOiXs3xqPXLVYmGzIJ2RhB0kAmyekpMRVBcAA4H3-2Fkgm4ZrXwNDsvN7JUTzmjWf10OHvQC-2BlJi5qQA0bPpg6tL88wtf4PClVIIvntVraGinR-2F02Lfzia6baIRnsiWmLz5t11952mRT4WI1fIaRygxaktu4naAouaCJLIKR97nxGhzMnZbvfGXneIAAEmmsLzcPPZgHRv-2FZ0bRL5U-2FyCYIaSOV9sYuJjzudRYBiLO3VBacI1aZ4Xu-2FRmbsYFg80ByrrVjwj3ncA8yp8HcPuptytdYBd06g90Tt8TLGlhJLVQGTxi2RGunk5ct0T9lLhUZzTBz6tw4YuN8cH7ksBRaZNmJ95p7D8m-2BqzLgdjlbFq-2B7-2F-2B0d-2Bl-Hz2_z8cn-2F-2BH2XWm5gIxhVTQhtg3FtYEuSjfkZEhAcO1Mpa-2FjyljuIhPveh4iCnzmk4v4Zho6KJnot8ZHkXAWAAoNFIsBuxKMAjByAeGs9UDtVEK2QV67CDZ6-2BLHdVu1YC0pWlZ7bj0LXIgU6aGscbryt4G7WbwGnutBtpznHyK4C-2FZuVxmlJM35fJKCapW-2Fpe22tBHVPYY7J44JNDvRuQ4-2F-2BTQ-3D-3D&data=04%7C01%7Cjulia.orreal%40bisad.ae%7Ccfab99f6eb7046a22a0e08d97111a90d%7C7fc9707b9d8f4f6a856baeb848fef103%7C0%7C0%7C637665142949213462%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=C2Tf9aJztzEWsFnCQfpBkT1b0uIpGksbAExRHlU%2F3lo%3D&reserved=0

